
Thank You for your email  
 
These additional demographics will be added into the proposed policy. This will be placed before 
committee next month. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Russell Way 
Licensing Manager  
01799 510448 

 
 
 
Sent: 18 May 2022 21:08 
To: Russell Way <RWay@uttlesford.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Uttlesford District Council Gambling Policy review  
 
Dear Russ 
 
Thanks for this document 
 
The needs assessment of the area or the local profile on page 14 is very weak. 
 
You mention the BME cohort but no mention of broader population statistics, based on race, 
gender, disability, age profile etc. 
 
Why is this information not included? 
 
Look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Licensing <Licensing@uttlesford.gov.uk>  
Sent: 17 May 2022 18:18 
Subject: Uttlesford District Council Gambling Policy review  
 
Dear all 
 
The Uttlesford District Council Licensing team are reviewing our Statement of Gambling Principles. It 
was last updated in 2018 and came into effect from 31 January 2019.  
 
We start a 28-day consultation on Thursday 19th May. Final comments need to be submitted by 
Thursday the 16th June. 
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The link to the draft statement is here Statement of gambling principles review - Uttlesford District 
Council  
 
You can feedback your comments to the consultation via the same link 
 
Many thanks  
   
Russ 
Russell Way 
Licensing Manager  
01799 510448 
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